
NPSA
Thank you to everyone who came to the cake sale on Friday night. 
We raised almost £200, which is incredible!

Ground Clearance Team
We urgently need a team of people to help clear old play equipment from the upper school 
playgrounds. If you can help, please let Mark Brownlee know on 07730 089210. Meet at school 
at 2pm on 16th October, and please bring garden tools if possible.

October Winners
Congratulations to the holders of October's winning numbers - 20,
52 and 56 - please check your junk mail if you think that's you and
you haven't heard from us. If you've been meaning to join The 100
Club but haven't yet got round to it, you can do that here.

2022 Calendar
The school calendar is underway - huge thanks to Aimee Bates, Helen Clarke, Anna Storm,
Louise Broom, Vikki Milne and Bradley Bailey for taking this project on - and photos will be
taken in the next couple of weeks. Keep an eye on the newsletter to find out when you can
pre-order your copy.

If you run a business, or work for a local business, that would be interested in sponsoring
the calendar, please get in touch with Helen Clarke via npsabath@gmail.com to find out
more. Sponsorship costs £38 and means the calendar will feature your logo and a line or two
about your business.

Fireworks Night
Our brilliant Fireworks Night organisers need more volunteers for the night: please get in
touch with Kathy or Lucinda directly, or via npsabath@gmail.com if you can help. All
volunteers will still get to watch the fireworks.

Further details about Fireworks Night will be sent out this Friday, and tickets will go on sale
on Monday 18th October at 8pm.

https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npsa/the-100-club


Virtual Quiz Night

Amazon Smile
& The Giving 

Machine
The NPSA is a registered charity and
therefore can be nominated for charity
donations at Amazon Smile and the Giving
Machine. You can turn Smile on in your
Amazon app, or start your shopping at
smile.amazon.co.uk rather than the usual
site. Register “Newbridge Primary School
Association” as your chosen charity and
every time you spend, Amazon will
donate to the NPSA at no extra cost to
you! You can also nominate “Newbridge
Primary School Association” at the Giving
Machine which gives you access to a huge
number of online retailers, all of whom
will make a donation at no extra cost to
you. Please sign up as both make a real
difference! You can find more details
here.

Find us on social media
Instagram:  @newbridgenpsa_bath
Facebook:  @NewbridgeNPSA
Twitter: @Newbridge_NPSA

Match 
Funding

Many employers offer match funding
schemes for charity fundraising done by
their employees.

In the past, a number of parents have
been able to support the NPSA brilliantly
this way, so we would encourage you all
to chat to HR to see if schemes are
available for you.

If you are able to take part in such a
scheme and would like to nominate the
NPSA as your chosen charity, please email
npsabath@gmail.com and we’ll help you
through the process.

Thank you

Rumour has it that - after the tremendous success of last year's event - we will have
another virtual quiz night in November, so start planning those teams and watch this space!
We still plan to hold the traditional in-person quiz night in February, so you have two
chances to be Newbridge quiz champions in 2021/22.

Newbridge Cookbook
Our team of talented designers is still working away behind the scenes to get this project
ready to go to print. We will have some example pages to share with you soon, and news
about how you can pre-order your copy all ready for Christmas gifts.

https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npsa/donate
mailto:npsabath@gmail.com

